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PRESS STATEMENT 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Tuesday, May 7, 2024 

 

Charter Flight USC GmbH departed Jamaica 

The Ministry of National Security wishes to advise the public that chartered flight USC GmbH 

departed the island safely, with all crewmembers and passengers aboard, at 11:46a.m. today.   

There was no cost incurred by the Government of Jamaica to return the 253 passengers, 

including its crewmembers. All cost and expenses were solely the responsibility of the Charter 

Company. 

The Ministry of National Security wishes to thank all agencies and departments for 

collaborating in the safe and orderly return of the passengers and demonstrating the resilience 

of Jamaica’s border protection system.  
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